



February 8, 2019


Senator /Congressperson

FAX number:   

RE:  2019 Secure Border Act and Treatment of Detained Immigrant Children

Dear  :

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to urge all House and Senate budget negotiators concerned with the humane treatment of children to reject the 2019 Secure Border Act or any other legislation that includes similar provisions related to immigrant minors and asylum-seekers. We want to ensure that the spending bill negotiated in the coming week specifically prohibits funds being used to (1) forcibly separate children from their parents, (2) terminate the Flores settlement that currently grants minimum human rights to detained children, or (3) to deny asylum to any child who possesses a valid claim under U.S. law and the United Nations Protocol Relating to the Status of Refugees.  

Thank you.

Sincerely,


name

email address
address
Organization website

Attached: Letter from Peter Schey, Center for Human Rights and Constitutional Law
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